Sent: 15 December 2020 15:36
Subject: FW: MD-PE-2020-0094: Appointment of a Planning Inspector for the review of the planning permission to
demolish the 1937 Terminal building at Jersey Airport

-, please could you save this on the airport arrivals hall I@W file. Thanks
We need to discuss the Review asap.

Kind regards

Sent: 16 November 2020 12:36
To: John Young <J.Young@gov.je>
Subject: RE: MD-PE-2020-0094: Appointment of a Planning Inspector for the review of the planning permission to
demolish the 1937 Terminal building at Jersey Airport

Thank you John.

- here you go and have progressed with the Greffe.

Assistant Private Secretary
Minister for the Environment
+44 (0)1534

From: John Young <J.Youn ov.je>

Sent: 16 November 2020 12:29

To: @gov.je>

Cc: @gov.je>

Subject: Re: MD-PE-2020-0094: Appointment of a Planning Inspector for the review of the planning permission to
demolish the 1937 Terminal building at Jersey Airport

agreed

From:
Sent: 16 November 2020 10:32
To: John Young <J.Youn ov.je>

Cc: @gov.je>

Subject: MD-PE-2020-0094: Appointment of a Planning Inspector for the review of the planning permission to
demolish the 1937 Terminal building at Jersey Airport

@gov.je>

Dear John,

Following emails with- and myself last week, see attached Ministerial Decision confirming the choice of

Planning Inspector.



Please confirm | can process the attached on your behalf as of the date of your response.

Regards,

Assistant Private Secretary

Minister for the Environment

+44 (0)1534
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